
TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE JOURNAL INQUIRER 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Saturday, April 10, 2021 and Saturday, April 17, 2021 
 

SOUTH WINDSOR INLAND WETLANDS AGENCY/CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 
Notice is hereby given that there will be a public hearing on Wednesday, April 21, 2021 
held by way of an Online WEBEX Conference Meeting to consider the following: 
 
Appl. 21-21P, Town of South Windsor - Pleasant Valley Elementary School - 591 
Ellington Rd - IWA/CC application for the construction of a public-school complex, 
stormwater management and associated utilities on a portion of land east of Ellington Rd 
and west of Long Hill Rd.  Rural Residential (RR) Zone. 
 

To view this meeting, please tune into Channel 16 if your provider is Cox Cable, or 

Channel 6082 if your provider is Frontier, or go to: gmedia.swagit.com/live 

 

To call in with comments to this meeting, please call WEBex Conference Call-In 

Number: (855) 925-2801   Meeting Code Number to be provided on agenda 

 

Copies of the application are on file in the Planning Department, and online at 

https://www.southwindsor-ct.gov/planning-department/pages/inland-wetlands-agency-

conservation-commission-pending-applications.   At this hearing, interested persons may 

be heard by calling into the meeting, and written comments by the public will be received 

by mail or email to planningzoningcomments@southwindsor-ct.gov.  Persons who may 

require an accommodation can contact staff at: (860) 644-2511, ext. 329. 
 

Dated at South Windsor, CT this 8th day of April 2021 
 

Barbara Kelly, Chairperson 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


